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ITEM 5.  OTHER EVENTS 
 
     Our ability to execute our growth strategy and complete our current 
projects is dependent upon our access to the capital necessary to fund our 
projects and acquisitions. As previously announced, our strategy for 2003 is to 
raise approximately $300 million through the issuance of common units and other 
equity securities. We are actively considering an underwritten offering of our 
common units representing limited partner interests. If an offering is made, the 
securities would be issued under one of our existing shelf registrations with 
the Securities and Exchange Commission. The number of common units and timing 
are uncertain, but the offering could be in the range of $75-$120 million. Any 
offering is subject to market and other conditions. 
 
     In addition to this offering, we are in preliminary negotiations with 
unaffiliated investors regarding the potential sale of common units and warrants 
or other rights to purchase common units. While the terms of any such investment 
have not been negotiated, such investment could involve an initial sale of $25 
to $50 million of common units, together with warrants or other rights to 
purchase as much $150 million of additional common units over the next several 
years. Given the preliminary nature of our discussions with the investors, we 
cannot assure you when or whether a transaction will be consummated, nor of its 
ultimate terms. 
 
     This announcement shall not constitute an offer to sell or the solicitation 
of an offer to buy nor shall there be any sale of these securities in any state 
in which such offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful prior to 
registration or qualification under the securities laws of any such state. This 
announcement is being issued pursuant to and in accordance with Rule 135 under 
the Securities Act of 1933, as amended. 
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                                   SIGNATURES 
 
     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the 
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the 
undersigned thereunto duly authorized. 
 
 
                                              
 
                                                EL PASO ENERGY PARTNERS, L.P. 
 
                                                By: EL PASO ENERGY PARTNERS COMPANY, 
                                                    its General Partner 
 
 
Date: April 7, 2003                                            By: /s/ KATHY A. WELCH 
                                                  ------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                   Kathy A. Welch 
                                                            Vice President and Controller 
                                                           (Principal Accounting Officer) 
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